
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

Wednesday: 6:30 Bell Choir 

 7:30 Chancel Choir 
 

 

We are privileged to have the Pequea Valley High School Chamber Singers, under 

the direction of Nathan Bankert, coming to present a concert at Old Leacock May 15 

at 7:00 p.m. This talented group will lead us in singing an opening and closing hymn 

and then sing their beautiful and inspiring music. Come and be blessed. 
 

 

Out of thoughtfulness and generosity, June Stannard is providing carnations 

today for all caregivers, both men and women of our congregation to take home. 

They are in vases at the rear of the Sanctuary for you to pick up as you depart worship. 

In this way we honor those who have provided care, nurture, and wellbeing for us all. 

 
 


